Dear Mr. Allen,

We appreciate your donation to St. Vincent de Paul to help us in out to serve those in need. Throughout the entire year we provide assistance to the residents of Porter County for food, medication and housing. Your support we both welcomed and needed.

Enclosed is a picture of how part of your donation was used. Over 180 families were provided food baskets as well as gifts for their children. In addition a provided a larger monetary gift to seven families.

In Portage we have a health care clinic that provides free medical services to those in need. A donation was given to help them continue their operation. Without donations they would be at risk and would not be able to continue their services to those in need.

On behalf of the Members of St.Vincent de Paul, Nativity of Our Savior Parish, I thank you for your generous donation.

Sincerely,

Marge Adams

Marzetdams

James adams

President

James Adams

Treasurer